
5th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Harvest Festival Learning Event
This year's Harvest Festival celebrations and family learning event will take place on Tuesday
17th October 2023.

The event will be held over the 2 schools with “Activity Zones” set up for each House group.
Please arrive at 1.45pm at the correct school ready to sign so that activities can commence
from 2pm.

Your children will be in one zone and will be able to participate together. After the activities,
parents are invited to the Junior school playground, where the children will perform their
Harvest songs.

House Zones
Matilda - Infant School
Gruffalo - Infant School
Potter - Junior School
Paddington - Junior School
Please Note: You will be sent a text message reminding you of your child’s/children’s house.

PE Changes
Due to the celebrations taking place on Tuesday 17th, both Whoville and Wonderland have
changed their PE days for this week, to ensure that the children can participate in the Harvest
activities.
Whoville’s PE day for this week is on a Monday 16th
Wonderland’s PE day for this week is on Wednesday 18th.
Please send your child in on Tuesday wearing their normal school uniform and dressed in the
PE kit on their PE day for this week only.

Harvest Festival Donations
During the week commencing 9th October we would very much appreciate children bringing in
food items for the Food Bank (See overleaf). All contributions will be gratefully accepted and
we would like to thank all of you in advance for your generosity.

We look forward to celebrating the Harvest festival with you.

Kind regards,
Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools MIJS



Cromer Food Bank Donations
Tinned Meat
Tinned Fruit

Tinned Tomatoes
Squash/Fruit Juice

Pasta Sauce
Jam

Long Life Milk
Cereal

Toiletries or Cleaning Items
Reusable Shopping Bags


